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Eastern Bird Banding Association Founded 1923 

THE MEMORIAL GRANT FUND 

Over 25 years ago, EBBA established a Memorial Grant Fund to recognize departed 
members and friends. Income from that endowment has been used annually to make 
student awards for ornithological research projects which use bird banding as part of 
the study. Income has grown so that up to $500 has been designated by Council for 
distribution by the Memorial Grant Committee. 

If you want to remember a departed bander or birder friend, or simply contribute to the 
support of student research in ornithology, send your tax-deductible check to EBBA's 
treasurer, Donald Mease. Added income from the Fund will be used in the future to 
increase the number or amount of these competitive awards. 

I The Eastern Bird Banding Association would like to thank A vi-Nets USA for their generous 1 contribution of five hundred dollars to the MEMORIAL GRANT FUND. 
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